Improvement work underway on Scott Avenue in downtown Tucson

Underground utility work on Scott Avenue in downtown Tucson has been completed and work
to improve the streetscape between Congress and Pennington streets has begun.

Crews working for the City of Tucson have begun excavation of the west side of Scott Avenue in
the project area, including the southbound travel lane and the sidewalk in front of businesses in
that location.

The work requires the continued closure of southbound Scott Avenue between Pennington and
Congress, but the northbound travel lane remains open to provide access to the parking
garages on the east side of the street.

Scott Avenue motorists wishing to travel westward will need to continue north to Alameda
Street. Right turns onto eastbound Pennington Street will be allowed.

Access to all businesses will be maintained during the streetscape improvement work.

Crews are scheduled to work weekdays from 6 a.m. until 2:30 p.m., although some evening
work may be required for paving operations.

The project will include installation of five new streetlights, improved landscaping including
planter boxes in locations, replacement of sidewalks, extension of roof drains from adjacent
buildings and drainage improvements in the project area.

For more information about this work, please contact C.T. Revere at 520-327-6077 or at
ct@gordleygroup.com.




